MINISTRY OF CIVIL SERVICE AND ADMINISTRATIVE REFORMS
MAURITIUS

07 Sanuary 2014
Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms

Circular tetter No. 5 of 2014
E€/75/80/01

From:  Senlor Chief Executive, Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms

To : Supervising Officersi/c Ministries/Departments

Washington Fellowship for Young African Leaders

Please refer to our circular letter No 82 of 2013 in respect of the above-mentioned
fellowship.

2. With a view to encouraging a maximum number of eligible officers to benefit from the
offer, an information sharing sessian, to be conducted by officers of the American Embassy, is
scheduled for Wednesday 15 January 2014 from 11 00 hours to 12 00 hours in the Conference
Room, 7" Floor, Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms,

3. All interested officers who satisfy the eligibility criteria for the above fellowship are
invited to attend the information sharing session.

4, You are kindly requested to arrange for the enclosed posters/leaflets on the Washington
Young African Leaders Programme to be displayed on your Ministry's notice board.

5. It would be appreciated if the content of this Circular Letter could be brought to the
attention of all eligible public officers serving in the different Divisions of your
Ministry/Department, including Statutory Bodies falling under the purview of your Ministry.

Seebaluck)
Senior Chief Executive

Copy to: Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service



